06 May 2024

Class 3

It has been another FANTASTIC week for Class 3. They have worked incredibly hard to finish their
creative stories in English lessons. The adults have been amazed by the entertaining stories the
children have generated.

In maths, we have started our unit on telling the time to the minute, using digital and analogue
clocks.

In science, we have been learning about the life cycle of a plant.

Well done to each and every child in Year 3 for an excellent week.



